
From: Joseph Ward 
Sent: 16/08/2022 9:50:47 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 

Subject: 16 Bangaroo Street, Nth Balgowlah: REV2022/0004 objection to 
revised plans 

Good Morning, 

I wish to advise Council that the revised plans and reports for this application DO NOT 
address the issues I have raised in previous objections. 

This development is entirely unsuited to the proposed location on the grounds of noise to 
surrounding residents, parking, traffic safety and pedestrian safety. 

There are a multitude of submissions that highlight why that is the case. 

The continual revisions to plans should be enough to see that the applicants are failing to find 
a solution to all of the problems with the conversion of the site and property to a purpose it is 
not designed or suitable for. 

I trust that Council will uphold its previous decision and reject this application. 

Kind regards, 
Joseph Ward 
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